PUBLIC NOTICE

Pest Control Services
For residents of Council and Community houses ONLY.

Council wishes to advise that the Pest Control Contractor, Minserv, will be in Bedourie from 7
to 10™ April and in Birdsville from 13" to 14" April.

Being a remote area Council does not need to issue entry notices as we do not have a suitably
qualified tradesperson locally. Please be aware that this will be a full service and will involve
treating both the inside and outside of your house.

Council considers pest control to be an essential service and will implement the following

COVID-19 precautions:

1. All householders are asked to leave the house while the contractor is performing the service;

2. Only outside services will be performed where householders are in self-quarantine;

3. The contractor will not have any direct contact with any community members or Council
officers and will wear appropriate PPE.

As Council will not be able to give you a set time or day could you please ensure your property
is accessible and safe to enter on the days indicated above. To arrange a specific time for the
service, when your house will be empty, or if you have any questions or concerns please contact
Jane Bosward, Administration Officer, on 07 47461600.
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Leon Love
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
31 March 2020

Diamantina Shire Council Telephone: (07) 4746 1600
The Chief Executive Officer Facsimile: (07) 4746 1272
17 Herbert Street E: admin@diamantina.qld.gov.au
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